
THE CALLICOON WATER COMPANY 
P.O. BOX 277 

CALLICOON, NY 12723 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       December 30, 2009 
 
  
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
New York State Dept. of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 Re:  Case 09-W-0496 – Minor Rate Filing by The Callicoon Water Company 
 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Attached is Supplement No. 7 to P.S.C. No. 5 – Water which cancels Third Revised Leaf 
No. 25, Fourth Revised Leaves Nos. 17, 19, 21, 22, 23, 24 and Escrow Account for Capital 
Improvements Statement No. 3, in compliance with Commission Order issued December 22, 
2009 in the above referenced case.  Also attached are the further revisions directed in same 
Commission Order.    
 
  
             
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      For THE CALLICOON WATER COMPANY 
       
       
        
      Richard Baum, President 

Received: 12/30/2009


